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Parish Newsletter 
 
The usual production of the Newsletter, for use at 
weekend Masses, has been suspended since March 
2020 due to the Covid-19 Coronavirus Situation and 
the need to be extra careful about any materials 
which are shared from hand to hand. 
 
Seven months later, we are still in a serious 
situation, unable to attend Mass in person, and 
relying on broadcast services instead. 
 
On a trial basis, we are resuming the production of a 
Weekly Newsletter but only for online publication. 
 
Please spread the word that it may be accessed in 
the News & Publications section from the panel at 
the right of the Homepage or from the link at the 
bottom of the Homepage on our Parish Website. 
 
 

Salesian Sisters 
 
As the Salesian Sisters will soon be leaving 
Fernbank Convent, we wish to thank them for their 
wonderful witness and ministry in our parish for so 
many years. 
 
The Sisters will lead a ‘Farewell Liturgy’ at our three 
weekend Masses on Saturday 17th & Sunday 18th 
October 2020. 
 

Salesian Sisters will continue to reside at Dún Íde 
and at Bracken Crescent and they will continue to be 
active in our parish. 
 

Coronavirus Situation 
 
The Covid-19 pandemic continues at a serious level 
and the country strives to control it with the 
precautions and restrictions of the National 
Framework for Living with Covid-19.  It is not 
possible to have a congregation in Church for 
regular Mass, daily or weekend, for the time being. 
 
As the situation develops, we are posting relevant 
information on the Parish Website.  From the 
Homepage Menu Bar, it may be found under the 
Our Parish drop-down menu, with the heading 
Coronavirus Situation. 
 

Private Visits to Church 
 
The Church is open for personal visits and private 
prayer from 10:30 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. each day, 
Monday to Saturday. 
 
You may enter by the door near the Sacristy.  Please 
use the hand sanitiser.  In Church, use the top seats 
only and adhere to social distancing guidelines. 
 

Mission Sunday 
 
Sunday October 18th is Mission Sunday and we are 
reminded to pray for our missionaries and to 
support their work of spreading the Gospel 
throughout the world. 
 

Parish Website 
 

www.ourladyoftherosaryparishlimerick.ie 
 
Please pass this on to family members, relatives, 
friends and neighbours, who may not be aware of it. 
 

Mass Intentions 
for Masses celebrated online 

at Our Lady of the Rosary Church 
 
Sat 17th Oct 18:00 Amy Donovan (A) 
     Tom & Kay Foley (A) 
Sun 18th Oct 10:00 Maura & 

Randall Howlett (A) 
     Tom & Kay Foley (A) 

11:30 Irene & Eddie O’Neill (A) 
     Michael Tiernan (A) 
 
Mon 19th Oct 10:00 Purgatorial 
Tue 20th Oct 10:00 Hannah Maria Murphy (A) 
     Edward Webster (A) 
Wed 21st Oct 10:00 Bridget O’Brien (A) 
     Frank McNamara (A) 
Thu 22nd Oct 10:00 Nora McKenna (A) 
Fri 23rd Oct 10:00 Mary McCarthy R.I.P. 
 
Sat 24th Oct 18:00 James & Patricia Irwin (A) 
     Mai, Seán & 

Fr. Brian Kelly (A) 
     John Tobin (A) 
Sun 25th Oct 10:00 Hugh Maye (A) 

Teresa Ryan (A) 
   11:30 Eugene Feely (A) 

Síle Quilligan (A) 
 

November Lists 
 
During November, it is our practice to remember in 
a special way our deceased loved ones.  Purgatorial 
Envelopes with lists for the Names of the Dead may 
be collected from inside the porch at the side 
entrance to the Church, by the Sacristy, between 
10:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m. on weekdays. 
 

Recently Deceased 
 
Let us pray for the repose of the souls of Rita 
Ledwith and Sr. Bridget Beggan, who died recently. 
 


